
I, Mmamoloko Kubayi -Ngubane, Minister of Tourism has approved the extension of the period
within which to submit written comments on the Tourism Amendment Draft Bill, until 15 July 2019.

Written comments are to be submitted to the following addresses:

By post: The Director -General

Department of Tourism
Private Bag X424
Pretoria

0001

Attention: Ms MM Setwaba

By hand: Ground Floor (Reception), Tourism House, 17 Trevenna Street, Sunnyside.

By email: msetwabafttourism.gov.za

Sfax: 012- 444 7107

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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